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My name is Carol Bartha. My husband and I live on 5 acres on Dodge Park Blvd. The proposed Portland Water
Bureau’s proposed industrial water treatment plant completely goes against the character of the area and safety of our
citizens.

Our property has been designated as a Wildlife Habitat by the Oregon Department of Fish and Wildlife. We have a
plan in place to conserve native wildlife habitat which requires us to follow rules that benefit the wildlife including
limiting noise, etc. With the proposed Portland Water Bureau’s water treatment plant will require boring under Dodge
Park Blvd along our property line. This extremely loud process will be detrimental to wildlife.

As a retired teacher I am very concerned about our students traveling to and from school and recreating on our roads.
This is a disaster waiting to happen if the plant proceeds.

Please consider the wildlife and citizens in the area when deciding on the conditional land use permit.

Carol Bartha

Sent from my iPhone
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